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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorable Members of the Judiciary 
Committee,
Thank you for this opportunity to submit testimony on LD 1134. I am writing to 
oppose this bill. This bill clearly discriminates against transgender students and their 
access to educational opportunities. Transgender people are human beings. Someone 
may not personally understand or approve of their gender identity. Nevertheless, they 
are entitled to human and civil rights, even in school. I urge you to vote Ought Not to 
Pass on LD 1134.
Thank you for your consideration.


